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Comments:

I am writing this to whom it may concern that the proposed closing of this land is a mistake. This land is enjoyed
responsibly by families who enjoy the outdoors. With the modernization of advances to snowmobiles, these
machines do not leave any traces or disturbances to wildlife in the area. | personally would like to see the Taylor
Hilgard Wilderness opened up to snowmobilers as no other users can/will access the area due to the area's
ruggedness, leaving the area useless and unused for nearly half the year.



